
 

 

 

Here at Tilsley House we thought we would start 
a regular newsletter to let you know what we 

have been up to, and any news which you may 
find interesting. 

We would welcome any contributions from 
yourselves or stories you wish to share.  We will 
use this as a tool to let you know about exciting 

things that are coming up, happened or just 
general news from within the home. 

 

 

Birthdays we are celebrating this month: 

Residents 
Dorothy - 2nd May 

 
Staff 

Jaime 4th May 
Lynn – 10th May 

Carlyn – 19th May 
Helen – 21st May 

                                                             

       

                                         

Covid 19 Update 

We are now really happy to accommodate some level of 
normality again in the home. 
 
Current guidelines state that when visiting your loved ones, it 
is now not mandatory to take a Lateral Flow test but we ask 
that you respect all of our residents whilst visiting and where 
possible to complete a test at home and show results on 
arrival at the home and upload to the NHS App. 
 
You need to sign a disclaimer on arrival and sign in and out of 
the building.  PPE (face mask (our masks and not the fabric 
ones), aprons and gloves) is still to be worn please. 
 
Communal areas, unfortunately, are still a no-go zone but we 
are happy to work with individuals and risk -assess where 
needed to make your visit as pleasant as it can be. 
 
We appreciate your support in this matter and look forward 
to seeing you again in the home. 

Did you know?.... 

We have a Facebook and Twitter page…. 
Follow us now links below: 

 
Facebook:  facebook.com/Tilsley House 

Twitter:  twitter.com/Tilsley house 

 

 

Director's corner 

Dear all, 

I am delighted to welcome in the warmer weather. 
As Covid restrictions are being eased, I hope to 
meet more of our relatives at Tilsley House. 

Nevertheless, I urge you to follow our Covid rules 
and recommendations so we can all stay as safe as 
possible. 

I would like to thanks Kathy - our new Finance and 

Administration Manager for this brilliant initiative of 
sending our news to you. I would also like to take 
this opportunity to thank all of you for your 

patience and support over the past 2 years. 

 Finally let us pay tribute to the enormous effort and 
commitment of all the Tilsley staff, under Jaime's 
leadership, to look after all our residents. 

I am always available to listen to your comments 
and suggestions. 

Kindest regards, 

Rizwan Govindji, Director 

Director 

 


